Medical College of Pennsylvania Hospital

Pennsylvania Region Tenet HealthSystem 3300 Henry Avenue Philadelphiz, Pennsylvania 19129 tel: 215.842.6500 fak: 215.555:1235

December 1, 1999

Mr. Marc P. Volanka
Executive Director, PHC.4
Pennsylvania Healthcare Cost Containment Counsel
225 Market Street - Suite 400
Hurrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Volanka:

It has come to my attention that the Medical College of Pennsylvania Hospital – Tenet is considered non-compliant for HC4 data submissions in 1998. During that time, the hospital was owned by Allegheny Health Education Research Foundation. Tenet, the new owners of the facility, were not able to submit data for 1998 as they did not own the facility until November 11, 1998 and did not have the data to submit. Please indicate on any of your reports that Tenet purchased Medical College of Pennsylvania Hospital in 1998 and does not have complete data for the 4th Quarter of 1998.

Medical College of Pennsylvania Hospital. Tenet has had difficulties meeting the reporting deadlines for 1999. The new facility management is committed to submitting this data on time but due to the bankruptcy of Allegheny Health Education Research Foundation had a difficult time collecting the appropriate data during the 1st Quarter of 1999. The new management did later submit this data, however, it was rejected due to the timeliness of submission of the data. In addition Medical College of Pennsylvania Hospital — Tenet also experienced data errors greater than 25% due to data corruption. We are in the process of correcting those issues.

To ensure effective communication, please change the following data:

CEO: Richard Freeman (215) 842 - 7167

HIM Contact: Debra T. Minzola, RRA (215) 842 6623 debra.minzola@tenethealth.com

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Chigger J. Bynum

Chief Financial Officer

Tenet